
Dear Quantimetrix Partners and Customers,  

The safety and wellbeing of our employees and customers continues to be our 
highest priority. We’d like to reassure you that we are taking extra precautions 
to ensure the safety, quality and consistent availability of our products as we do 
our best to navigate the COVID-19 pandemic.  

In adherence to the CDC’s advice, we are implementing additional sanitation 
measures, working remotely where possible and restricting travel. 

We are working carefully with our suppliers and partners to maintain safety 
and consistency so that we may continue to supply and support the world’s 
healthcare providers. To that end, we are prioritizing delivery of product and may 
not be able to accommodate all requests for information.  

Additionally, we are asking that customers who ordinarily place orders via 
phone, instead send their orders in via email to orders@quantimetrix.com.  

We do not currently foresee any disruptions to our supply chain, but will keep 
you informed as we continue to monitor the situation.  

We thank you in advance for your patience and flexibility as we look out for each 
other. 

Best wishes from your 
Quantimetrix Team!
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